
Dear Cottonwood Families,

In a season of gratitude, I wanted to share how much I appreciate
what we have created together at Cottonwood. When I share with
others what allows us to have such low turnover and such great
growth and achievement, the very first thing I share is the fact that
we have amazing people and an incredibly supportive community.

We have the privilege of seeing so many positive interactions with
students and adults all over the building. These day to day conversations that take place in
classrooms, small groups, lunch, recess, hallways, or the office are what make Cottonwood so
special.

I would like to again remind you of the CCSD 2024-2025 Educator of the Year. If you are interested
in nominating an exceptional educator from Cottonwood Creek, please look for the link below for
nominating instructions.
We are excited to honor all of our outstanding educators and we hope that you will participate in
the nomination process. I want you to know that in education, the affirmations that come through
nominations are a huge boost and mean a lot to our entire staff.
I continue to be so proud to be your Principal at Cottonwood Creek Elementary.



Sincerely, Mr. Drew A Francis

12/02-12/11 Star Testing K-5th
12/10 Book fair 2.45pm - 4pm
12/12 Special Education Advisory Committee Meeting
12/23-1/06 Winter Break



Special Education Advisory Committee (SEAC)
Date: Thursday, December 12th 2024
Time: 9.30 a.m. - 11.30 a.m.
Where: SARC (14188 E Briarwood Ave, Centennial, CO 80112)
Topic: Transition Program Presentation

Upcoming SEAC meetings

Golden Heart Awards
It is that time of year again to nominate incredible individuals for
the 2024-2025 Golden Heart Awards!
This prestigious award is for any individual who has "opened their
heart" to touch the life of a Cherry Creek School District student
with special needs. This includes, but is not limited to, bus drivers,
teachers, cafeteria workers, paraprofessionals, specials teachers
(media, art, P.E., music), those in support positions, students, and
community employers.
Attached is a letter detailing this award and a link to submit nominations. It is also available via the
following link: 2024-2025 Golden Heart Nominations
Nominations are open now and will close on December 13th at 4 PM. We cannot accept late
entries.

Thank you, Alissa & the SEAC Parent Steering Committee

Cherry Creek School District has many wonderful teachers. We also like to recognize our
outstanding educators who strive every day to help students be inspired to think, to learn, to
achieve and to care. Deadline is 1/17 for nominations.

Nomination Form

https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/2812
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1hfaLQVktf_7UTY9hTL-nEeBw81Orex40HsYn0K4bc9M%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7Cabutton2%40cherrycreekschools.org%7C60e1e8fcf8f6475041f508dcfd41d67d%7C4ad828a4325645ff98eb340195335a83%7C0%7C0%7C638663707334366954%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rQGscM0FBCYPk0WZS%2FAE%2FfjlQjNamxYMNsdNBYKvwXs%3D&reserved=0
https://forms.gle/HvXXQ1FKzhfrsCu5A


Book Fair is coming!
As the holidays approach it is almost time for our annual
Scholastic Book Fair! Our new librarian Miss Elle has been hard at
work planning for a great Holiday Book Fair. It will be a wonderful
opportunity for your child to explore the joy of reading and a great
way to support our Cottonwood Library! There will be everything from thrilling adventures to
heartwarming stories that will inspire imagination and curiosity. It’s a great chance for children to
discover new books that will keep them engaged and excited to read at home. We invite you to
visit the fair with your child December 10th after school till 2:45-4pm, and help them pick out
books they’ll enjoy for the holiday break. Your child will also be given a wishlist to fill out that they
can bring home to have you review. We look forward to seeing everyone there!

Upcoming STAR Testing ⭐⭐⭐

The mid-year STAR assessments will be given to students K - 5 in the areas of reading and math.
Testing will begin today, Monday December 2nd and will continue through Wednesday, December
11th.
Make-up testing will be scheduled from December 11th through December 18th.

Thanks to you and your generosity, Cottonwood Creek sent
hundreds of pounds of food and personal items to stock our
district food pantries. This event also provided an opportunity for
our Student Leadership members to speak in public and have
hands on community service experience, all while developing
leadership skills. Thank you again!

For the past many years, Cottonwood has partnered with a sister
school in our district to help families in need by providing gifts for
children in addition to supporting families in our own Cottonwood
community. Please join together as family, friends, neighbors,
scout troops, sports teams, etc., and buy holiday gifts for a family.
It’s a magical way to reach out and share this holiday season.
Please use the sign up genius link below to adopt one child, a
whole family, or send gift cards, wrapping paper or tape.
We appreciate any support you can give. If your have questions call
Kori Shaiman at 720-554-3215.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1w7i5gw---gS3fFQ0nAWMZ2vNZE_eoca_/view?usp=sharing


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805044EAAAA2CA02-46192172-giving#/

helping hands flyer.jpg

launch drive.google.com

Important Health Reminder from the School Nurse

If your child sustains an injury, such as a bone fracture (wearing a
cast, splint or brace) or other condition that may require
accommodations at school, please notify the school nurse as soon
as possible. In order to ensure your child receives the appropriate
support, we ask that you provide a doctor's note detailing the
nature of the injury, any physical limitations, and recommended
accommodations. This will help us coordinate with teachers and staff to ensure your child's safety
and comfort while they recover.

Health & Wellness Reminders: A note from the Health Clinic

Library Volunteers Needed
The Cottonwood Creek library needs volunteers to help with:
checking out books for students during their weekly class visits,
checking books back into the computer system, and re-shelving.
You are welcome to sign up for as many shifts as you'd like each
day/week/month through the end of the school year.
You can Sign Up here. If you'd like to volunteer during your child's allotted time, please read the
sign up description for a schedule of each class’ weekly visit.

Please contact Rachael Holsted, PTO Library Coordinator, with any questions at:
rachael.holsted@gmail.com

Birthday Treats:

We love to celebrate birthdays at COT, but please remember that if you plan to bring birthday treats
for the class:

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F805044EAAAA2CA02-46192172-giving%23%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cabutton2%40cherrycreekschools.org%7Cb0722d6ed2c148a8b4e608dd099a57a5%7C4ad828a4325645ff98eb340195335a83%7C0%7C0%7C638677280735986431%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iB7c%2Ff%2Bf45SQud1782eArouTAy7Tpt6zseqIiTqTMAA%3D&reserved=0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1w7i5gw---gS3fFQ0nAWMZ2vNZE_eoca_/view?usp=sharing
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1m2s080uPBxe5GFjCjvekUK1HUCPvj5Yj/view?usp=sharing
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F5080F4FABAF23A0F58-52738756-2425&data=05%7C02%7Cabutton2%40cherrycreekschools.org%7C6c4738e691984f9dcaa408dcf90999ee%7C4ad828a4325645ff98eb340195335a83%7C0%7C0%7C638659066852047518%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8a%2FcFhf8hzX8fmv1xmm9CjRCbEguRkPkuxGb4Gy9LZk%3D&reserved=0
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1. Let your child's teacher know ahead of time!
2. Treats need to be STORE bought - no exceptions!
3. Ingredients must be listed on the packaging!
4. Drop off in lobby before 9.30am!

Thank you for your understanding as we monitor food allergies for
our students.
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